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I moved here at the end of last year after visiting Portland many times in the past and loving it.
Seeing how far the city has fallen is extremely disheartening and disgusting. Used needles, trash,
and tents already litter the streets. THEY SHOULD NOT RUIN THE PUBLIC PARKS AS WELL.
This is ABSURD. 
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